
Fri 22nd November
Non-Uniform Day
Bring a child or adult 
tombola prize please.

Tues 3rd December
Christmas Fair
Straight after school til 
5pm. Poster to follow.

Tue Type

Christine (co-chair) 07967500100

facebook.com/worthprimaryschool
/

worthpta@hotmail.com

WORTH
PRIMARY PTA

• Bottles of Alcohol (for the barrow of booze)

• Children's Tombola Prizes

• Adult Tombola Prizes

• Christmas Gift Bags

• Raffle prizes from local companies 
Please leave items at the Office or hand to a PTA member.

Donations Needed

Image 
goes here

The Christmas Fair will be held on Tuesday 3rd December. This 
year we will be using both the Village Hall and the Blue Pigeons. 
There will be all the normal fun of the fair with Santa's Grotto, 
Christmas photoshoots and craft stalls. Further details to follow. 

After half-term, we will be sending 
home order forms for these great 
personalised Lego figures! Ideal 
xmas gifts, all orders made will be 
directly helping us raise funds. 
               Don't miss out!

We would love to find some extra hands to help with these more 
specific tasks: face painting, event set-up/clear down, folding raffle
tickets, labelling prizes and wrapping gifts. Please get in touch if 
you can give us a hand with absolutely any jobs!

Welcome to the new termly newsletter from 
the PTA team. Our aim is to raise funds that 
will then be spent to benefit the children.

This month we have sadly said goodbye to Susie and 
Rhianne. We owe them a massive thank-you for the 
great effort they put into running a successful team. 

We have now welcomed two new members, Christine 
as co-Chair and Katrina as Secretary. 

Upcoming Events
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A little bit of help goes a long way!

Fri 8th November
Non-Uniform Day
Bring a bottle please. 
Alcohol would be ideal but 
shampoo etc also works!

Fri 15th November
 Last Orders for Lego     
people (order forms will 
come out after half-term)

 


